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I am writing this because I’m a apposed to the SE commercial shrimp season changing from 
October to May. 

My husband and I have been involved in the commercial shrimping for @30 years. 

I do not want to see the dates change due to warm weather conditions and possibility of lower 
quality of shrimp (soft). 

I do not want to make it harder for the summer sport fisherman to get shrimp for their families.
 Due to commercial boats in summer fishing areas. 

Melissa Klepser 

Melissa Klepser 
Friends don't let friends eat farmed fish!! 




